November, 2007 Newsletter

Dear Industry Professional:
Since the October newsletter we sent to you, I have been to the Canadian CRDA Conference in Toronto and Jim Perkins and I were at the ARDA Fall Conference in Washington, DC.  One word stuck out above all else at both conferences and that was “GREEN”.
As most of you already know, we are an executive recruiting firm devoted to finding the very best talent in the business for you.  Check out our website www.execq.com for the latest information or contact me at keith@execq.com and Jim Perkins at jim@execq.com for your specialized needs.
We are making plans now to start our salary survey for 2007 in the first quarter of 2008.  We certainly hope you will participate.  You may want to go to our website www.execq.com and print out our salary survey for 2006 for reference before it is removed.

ARDA announced in Washington a major emphasis in the public relations direction to put a more positive spin on timesharing and utilizing the words “fractional” and “vacation ownership” in the process.  I think this is a good move.  In the 1970’s we utilized the words “interval ownership” to describe our product as we felt timesharing had already been captured by the computer industry.

Back to GREEN!  It’s a hot topic and one that consumers seem to embrace readily.  So if you are not talking about conserving our natural resources or saving the planet, get with it.  Your prospective buyers and owners will welcome the opportunity to have you tell them what you are doing to help the world.

Here are a few links that may help you get started:

1. www.campaignearth.org
2. www.lowimpactliving.com
3. www.nrdc.org
4. www.thegreenguide.com
Remember, if you are looking for the best of the best contact me at keih@execq.com or Jim at jim@execq.com
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